CARIBBEAN BROADCASTING CORPORATION

Byron Mitchell, Jr. P. O. Box 248 Juan F. Piz4,
President, Arecibo, Puerto Rico Secretario - Tesorero

June 30, 1947

Mr. Norman L. Maguire,
185 Williems Street,
Glestonbury, Connecticut,

Dear, Mr, Maguire:

It was a great pleesure to receive your report
on our transmission of June 10, 1947,

We ere glaed to confirm your reception of our
station WCMN end appreciate your detailed report
of our signel,

We sincerely hope that you will be able to
listen to WOMN in the future and thst we may have
programs that will be enjoyesble to ycu,

You very truly,

CARIBBA!

Byfon Mitchell, Jr.
President.

M/ts




